
From: Steve Andrews [mai1to:andrews.stephen.rn~gmai1.com] ~

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2013 12:36 PM p~ 2ZH~1~PH1Z1~
To: PUC
Subject: Pennichuck East Utility rate hike

Please note that I am vehemently opposed to any rate hike by Pennichuck East. We already pay
near the highest rates in the state by far, and our water quality is poor — it is very corrosive to
plumbing. Pennichuck likely overpaid for the previous provider in my neighborhood — however,
overpaying for a poorly performing asset is hardly justification for raising prices on a monopoly.

Stephen Andrews
48 Woodvue Rd.
Windham, NH 03087


